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5 February 2021 
 
name 
address block 
 
 
Dear Student 
 
Subject:  
 
Congratulations!  You have been chosen by your subject teacher as one of the 
students who has demonstrated excellence in learning for this week either in school, 
or at home. 
 
We understand how challenging it can be to fully engage with your learning during 
the strange times we are experiencing at the moment and we are very proud of you 
for managing to do that so well. 
 
You all deserve a well-earned break, I hope you really enjoy the half-term holiday 
next week. 
 
Hopefully we will know more soon about when we will all be back together in school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
S Mather 
Interim Headteacher 
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